
Positive health, positive vibes 

What a privilege to work with people from 7 different countries.  

We had another fantastic meeting and collaboration with a group 
of 28 people (students and teachers). Our topic in this meeting was 
positive health in elderly and home care. 

It was the 4th meeting, out of 6. This time, too, we did a lot of 
work!  

The students collaborated on learning assignments and designed a 
student assignment 
book. Teachers have 
been busy designing lessons. It was incredibly instructive to 
hear from each other how elderly care and home care is 
organized in different countries.  

We visited the elderly care centre ‘De Merwelanden’ with 
half the group. Here Thess gave us a presentation and tour 
in the field of technology in elderly care.  

In addition, two colleagues of Da Vinci College gave 
simulation lessons to the other half of the group.  

It was a very productive and instructive meeting. To be continued in Latvia! 

Elzelien, Teacher Da Vinci College 

 

I had the opportunity to participate in this great project in which students and teachers work 
together to develop a teaching/training module for social and healthcare students, by using the 
concept of positive health.  

It wasn't just the assignment that I loved. It was great 
meeting new people and hearing about healthcare in 
different countries was very valuable. There are still big 
differences between European countries and how 
healthcare is regulated in these countries.  

The way in which seven countries work together with 
one main goal in mind is inspiring. For me, this week was 
an amazing experience. The collaboration with our 
foreign countries was terrific. People were nice, and the 
assignment was accomplished. 

I am very proud that I was a part of this project! 

Daphne, student Da Vinci College 

 

 



“My experience of the amazing cooperation in project Health4EU” 

The project was well planned in advance by the organisers and it was easy to get down to work right 
from the beginning. Right away when meeting the partnering countries representatives first time I 
got the feeling they were all happy and exited to participate in the project and had prepared for it 
with care and thought.  

It was rewarding to share ideas and brainstorm on 
how to make all our visions collaborate during the 
project, and finally see it come together for 
presentation.  

It was particularly interesting to hear and see 
examples of the special features of health care in 
different countries as well as about the similarities. 

The host country took excellent care of us and overall 
the project was very rewarding and a great 
experience. 

Jenna, student from Gradia Finland 

 

I went with this Erasmus project to The Netherlands. It was a very nice experience, one I will never 
forget.  

You get to know so many new people, you get to know how nursing studies are in other countries. 
The theme we worked on was elderly care and home care, two very interesting themes.  

We also visited an elderly home, with very handy gadgets that we can certainly also use in Belgium. If 
you can, grab an opportunity like this, do it! It is an unforgettable experience, and you push your own 
boundaries. 

Shirley, nursing student from Belgium 


